
26th September 2019 
Discovering 
Together 

  

 

NOTICE BOARD CONTENTS 

• Dates 
• Darling Class—regular volunteer needed 
• FOSS AGM date 
• Harvest Festival Gifts collection 
• School meal—top up balance reminders 
• Reminder—Flu vaccination registration. 
 

The week ahead: 
 

• Tuesday 1st October—Biddestone Cross Country Event 
starting at 4pm 

• Thursday 3rd October—Darling Class—Infant Meal 100% take
-up for census day. 

• Thursday 3rd October—2pm Harvest Service in the church 

• Friday 4th October—Young Officials training at Hardenuish 
 

       www.stantonschool.net  

Hi everyone, and welcome to all 
new parents whether joining in 
Reception or another year 
group! We are Friends of Stanton School and are a 
group of parent volunteers who host events to raise 
money for our children at the school. We are holding 
our Annual General Meeting on Monday 14th 
October at 7pm at the school. We invite all 
parents to join us to have some input into our plans 
for this coming year and to have a drink and some 
cake to celebrate our achievements last year. Very 
informal. Looking forward to seeing you there, 
Thanks, Yvonne and the FOSS Team. 

Paid school meals—reminder 

We are not able to order a school meal 
if there are no available funds in 
Parentpay to cover the cost of the 
meal. 
Please regularly check school meal 
balances and top up when needed, this 
will greatly help and reduce phone calls 
from the school office asking for top-

ups. 
Many thanks 

Darling Class Plea… 

We would love to have a regular volunteer to 
listen to readers.  Our volunteer would need to 
be DBS checked and have a commitment of an 
hour or so per week.  If you would like to help or 
know of anyone who would, please contact Mrs 
Anderson. 
 

Many thanks 

Harvest Festival—Gifts for   THE FILLING STATION 

 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival service in St. Giles church on Thursday 3rd October at 2.00pm. Parents and friends are 
welcome to join us. 
 

We will now be collecting Harvest Gifts which will be given to THE FILLING STATION, a charity for homeless people in Swindon.  
Gifts will need to be non perishable and easy to open.  We hope that if you are shopping over the next few days you are able to pop a 
few items in you basket to support this very important cause.  A box is in reception for us to fill! Suggested gifts are: 
 

Please put yourself in the position of a person sleeping on the streets, or living in a bedsit with limited, if any, cooking facilities. 
Consider whether it can be eaten from the can, heated simply, and opened easily (ring pull).  

Thank you 
Food 

Peaches or Fruit 
Baked beans with sausage 

Rice Pudding 

Tuna Chunks 

Corned Beef 
Soup 

Baked Beans/Spaghetti/Ravioli. 
(Please no tinned vegetables or tinned tomatoes. 
Please think “Can I eat it now!”) 

Toiletries 

The life of most of the clients is such that they need everything, every 
week.  Surprisingly, soap is one thing we don’t need, as there is 
limited access to water to use it.  We have listed some suggestions. 
Small and many is better than big, as they will get lost quickly! 
Roll-on deodorant 
Shampoo 

Shaving cream 

Loo rolls 

Household candles                                                



 

07584 163685 

trevor@atphealthandfitness.co.uk 

Ask at the school 
office or contract ATP 


